
4th October 2021 

This week we have contiuned with our number work; learning how to count in steps of 50 and 
100, find 10 more and 10 less than a number and 100 more and 100 less than a number. We 
have tried to look for patterns to help us with our understanding.  

 

 

 

 

 

In English, we have started to write our newspapers. To help us, we have been hot seating, 
where one of us became the reporter and one of us became George. We asked and answered 
questions to help us to understand what a newspaper report might sound like. 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in science, we have explored different nutrients and tried to understand how 
they help our bodies to develop and grow. We also looked at different foods and sorted them 
into food groups. In history, the children have been researching who Edward Jenner was and 
why he is significant . In PSHE, we looked at different learning scenarios and discussed our 
rights and responsibilities in managing them and dealing with them. In music, we continued to 
learn songs with a lady from the music hub, this week we used different percussion 
instruments to help us at depth to our song. In French, the children have been learning how 
to pronounce numbers and colours. In PE, we have continued with our country dancing and 
games.  

 

 

 

 

For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Wednesday afternoons.  Please ensure your 
child is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 



4th October 2021 
Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

The Friends are a huge part of the school and through their fundraising are able to support 
us in purchasing items for all of the children to use. If you would like to join the Friends, 
please get in touch with the committee.  

   


